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Tz!!ow International Cornpany
IMA Connecticut Ave N.W., Suite 201

Washington, D.C. 2(XXN U.S.A.

Tel (202) 483-4959

rn (2023 4834840 August 2,1996
c-mdl; edhscow aol.com

Mr. Charles Haughney, Chief i
IStorage and Transport Systems Branch

Division of Industrial and Medical
Nuclear Safety, NMSS

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Washington, D.C. 20555-0001 |
'
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Dear Mr. Haughney,

For compliance with 10 CFR 73.37, we request that you please provide us with
NRC port approval for the Naval Weapons Station Charleston, SC for shipments of
Foreign Research Reactor Spent Fuel to be returned to U.S. Department of Energy.
We will arrange for a route plan as necessary under separate cover.

Sincerely,

j$ lAl
Franchone Oshinowo
Asst. Manager, Operations
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